
     

 
 

 
 
 

LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just;  
to make ready a people prepared for the Lord.” 

 

The Word of God is the means to abiding in Christ. 
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29 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Kingdom Parents, 
 
Greetings to all parents: righteousness, peace, and joy in the Holy Spirit. (Romans 14:17) 
 
With the news of recent tragedies in the mainstream schools, let us all turn our hearts to the children in our 
nation and be reminded of the ministry of reconciliation given us, as ambassadors for Christ. (2 Corinthians 
5:18-20)  May we all fulfil this ministry of reconciling men to God by the power of the Holy Spirit, sharing the 
gospel of the Kingdom, ministering with the Word of God, and healing the sick.  
 
We thank God for sending us the facilitators of the messages by Mr. Curry Blake of John G Lake ministries, 
on ‘Divine Healing Technicians’ (DHT) to prepare our staff and students for such a time as this.  Please be 
encouraged to listen to all 18 messages and together with the students, be like the believers in Berea who 
searched the scriptures daily, whether those things were so. (Acts 17:11) 
 
All glory to God for our graduates Sophia Chin who is accepted in NUS (Industrial Design) and Peyton Choo 
who is accepted in NTU (Environmental Earth Systems Science) 2021.   
  
Activities for the month of August 
 
PE/CCA:  These are on hold in line with the current MOE advisory, until further notice. 
 
National Day Celebration: Friday, 6 August  
School will celebrate National Day on Friday, 6 August.  All students will come in red or white tops with 
school culottes/pants.  Students will be dismissed at 1.00pm as usual. 
 
National Day & School Holiday: Monday-Tuesday, 9-10 August  
School will resume on Wednesday, 11 August. 
 
Bible Memory Passage for August:  Hebrews 13:14-25 
 
Financial Matters:  
Thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment on time.  Please note that the school fees for 
September/October are due 15 August. 
  
Have a blessed SG United National Day holiday and celebration.  Happy Birthday Singapore!   
 
 
 
Blessings,  
Senior Administrator and Principals 


